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OBJECTION TO PLAN 2015/4456/P

Mr L O'Sullivan

29a Topsfield Parade
Crouch End

London.

N8. 8PP

Mr. J. McClue.

As stated above | wish to once again object to the above planning application,
it appears to me that the developer is once again trying a devious back door
method to get around The Asset of Community Value status placed upon

The Admiral Mann.

The building of 6 flats above an operational public house is preposterous

and the inevitable closure of the pub at a future date to make way for a 7th
flat must be the developers ultimate aim.

My family has used the Admiral Mann since the 1930s and now my son and |
also use it, it is an oasis in the midst of gastropubs that are springing up
everywhere, customers from the flats and shops that surround the pub

can pop in and have a pint and a chat with all the locals, in a terrific atmosphere
that was created by the former management, darts and football teams that used
the pubs facilities added to the nightly camaraderie, as we know many of the
darts players from the local teams and it was a good opportunity to find out
what was occurring in the Kentish Town community.

| am pleading with Camden Council to reject this application on the grounds
that this public house is needed as a community asset, the fact that between
40-50 customers turned out in torrential rain last Sunday to meet up for a beer
once more should prove how important the Admiral Mann is to us alll.
Sincerely

Leslie O'Sullivan.



